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 Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Mrs. Yoshie Yong, wife of the North America 

Continental Director Dr. Yong, will visit Los 

Angeles from September 7 to 9. She will come to 

Pasadena House on Wednesday, September 7 about 

1:30 pm. If you are able to come by 1 pm to 

Pasadena House, please join us to welcome her. 

 

Schedule with members' meeting will be held on 

Friday as follows: 

 

MEETING WITH MEMBERS AT L.A. 

FAMILY CHURCH 

Friday, September 9 

6 pm: Light food is served. 

Meeting in the Chapel 

7 pm: Meeting with members (All members are 

welcome.) 

 

Submit Your Question Beforehand: 

 

Meetings will be Q and A. Instead of collecting 

questions on site, we set the online questionnaire 

form. Please use the form HERE. The form is 

accepted until September 7 night. 

 

Reflections: 

 

The following are reflections from three second-gen members who attended the meeting with Mrs. Yong 

on the east coast. Please refer to it. 

 

Miilhan Stephens 

 

I've heard for some time that Mrs. Yong was giving education on raising children and reaching 

out to the second-gen and so I was curious about what she would say to our community. Her wit 

and guidance went way above my expectations. Her wisdom comes from a hands-on experience 

like counseling at workshops and involvement with matching her children. 

 

What I didn't know was that she had experience witnessing as well and a lot to say about the 

home church. Now my wife is much more inspired to witness our neighbors than before! 

 

If you want to feel hope in bringing back the second and third gen, don't miss Mrs. Yong. 

 



 

 

Justin Okamoto 

 

I'm so grateful that Mrs. Yong could come to Belvedere. I heard from my wife that she has a lot 

to share when it comes to raising children and guiding them to the blessing. As I was listening to 

her I could understand the intentionality and sacrifice that it took for her to raise all of her 

children and guide them to the blessing practically all by herself. In a way, she reminded me of 

True Mother. For most of her married life, I think she has been in the background primarily 

raising the kids while Dr. Yong lived the life of a missionary and church leader. Through 

understanding Mrs. Yong's heart I felt I could get insights into True Mother's heart. 

 

Finally, I think it's important to go in with some questions in mind. If you have a question you 

can find an answer. I definitely got a clear answer from her that felt as if it came from God. 

 

Joshua Holmes 

 

Here is my reflection: 

 

When Mrs. Yong came to New York, I was deeply moved on both occasions. I was particularly 

impressed by her humility and wisdom from substantial experience in both raising her Blessed 

family and witnessing. 

 

For me, Mrs. Yong was not simply answering questions, nor was she coming already prepared to 

share, but she took time to digest questions and concerns and really consider what God wished to 

share through her. I sincerely appreciated that. 

 

Also, every morning we hear Dr. Yong on Morning Devotion, and naturally his side of the story 

and perspective of their life, family, and also the providence. So two things surprised me from 

Mrs. Yong. One is that she really is united with her husband. There was an incredible congruency 

to both their providential and practical outlook. It was very reassuring. She placed much emphasis 

on witnessing, the standard for raising Blessed children, and the importance of personal touch. 

 

And secondly, she came like a breath of new wind! We have heard the stories of their family and 

experience through Dr. Yong but this time it came from a Mother's perspective. I could see and 

feel the incredible weight she carries, the challenges she has faced, and how much sacrifice she 

has made as she stood together with Dr. Yong all these years; this touched me to my core. 

 

There was much wisdom and insight that I could receive from receiving her here in NY and I 

highly encourage others to take the time to do the same. 

 

Please tell the news to your community members. 

 

Thank you. 
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Ask Mrs. Yong 

Submission is accepted until September 7 night. Thank you. 

�  (not shared) Switch account 

* Required

Your name (Full name is the best, otherwise First name, Initials or anonymous) * 

Your answer 

Age* 

Your answer 

Gender* 

Q Male 

Q Female 

Please choose the category of your question. * 

Q Life of Faith (general) 

Q Purity/Blessing 

Q Witnessing and Outreach 

Q Relationship (family, friends, etc.) 

Q Other: 

Please type your question here. * 

Your answer 

Do you want to be contacted by the pastor about it? (optional) 

Q Yes 

Q No 

Q Other: 

Your email and/or phone number (optional/ Must have one if you answered Yes on 
the previous section.) 

Your answer 

Hill Clear form 

Never submit passwords through Google Forms. 
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